2017-2018

Snowbird Volunteer

Are you thinking that you wouldn't mind helping out with the Destin Snowbirds in some way? But you don't know exactly what you would like to do or what types of things are available or how much of your time would be required? Tom Franklin is our Volunteer Coordinator and is our go-to guy for this information.

When you come to the Roost to register next season, fill out the back of your registration card and check "Yes, I would like to volunteer". This is not a commitment, but a notice of interest and a request for information. Alternatively, contact Tom. He will maintain a list of opportunities and link you up with a committee chairperson if you would like to do so. There could be things like helping with golf tournaments or other Snowbird activities, selling tickets for events and activities, distributing prizes at meetings, greeting your fellow Snowbirds as they arrive at the Roost, and so on. You may wish to consider a Director position when one becomes available.

Or perhaps you have a new Activity you would like to propose and take a leadership role to get started.

Tom is also in contact with charitable community organizations who may need help. We will post these opportunities as they come up and you can discuss with him.

Thank-you for your interest, we look forward to hearing from you.

Contact: Tom Franklin, telephone 218-230-3212 or e-mail digger2424@gmail.com

Prize Committee Chair Person.

Paul and Nancy Hewitt are stepping down as co-chair folks for the Prize Committee at the end of the 2016-2017 season. We are looking for someone to take over this committee as chair person. If you are interested, see the position description linked to the position name on the Home page of our website. Contact destinsbprizecommittee@gmail.com, Tom Franklin at 218-230-3212 or Charles Cassell at 804-310-8619

Prize Committee Volunteers.

In the spirit of "many hands make light work", we are looking for a number of volunteers to assist with Prize Committee activities for next season. Examples of activities which need doing are...

- canvass vendors starting in November
- warehouse prizes in the fall
- make prize packages for the three meetings before Christmas
- look after coffee and donuts for the Opening of the Roost Ribbon Cutting in November
- organize the food exhibits and other activities in the food room at the BIG Registration in early January
- announce prizes at Snowbird meetings

Contact <u>destinsbprizecommittee@gmail.com</u>, Tom Franklin at 218-230-3212, or Charles Cassell at 804-310-8619

Greeters

Folks to greet our fellow Snowbirds as they arrive at the Community Center and to answer any questions are needed for next year. More information on this to follow. Contact Jackie Herlin at 708-975-0040 or Tom Franklin at 218-230-3212